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Jonathan R. Myers, AGC 

EDISON OPERATING COMPANYLLC 

Kansas Corporation Commission 

266 N. Main St., Ste 220 

Wichita, Kansas 67202 

Re: Docket No: 21-CONS-3018-CUIC 

Dear Mr. Myers, 

Following a recent test of both the Pfister #1-6 and #2-6, it was determined the rate of oil 

production from the #1-6 is too low to justify converting the #2-6 to a disposal. Even though the 

application to convert the #2-6 to a disposal would have been approved considering the outrageous 

argument made by Mr. Keenan, an owner in many disposal wells himself in Stafford County, EOC would 

not allocate funds toward this conversion at this time. If the circumstances change in the future, we look 

forward to refiling the application. However, at this time we formally withdraw our application. 

David Withrow 

Managing Partner 
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